
-------- Original Message --------  
Subject:     Bosa not following the rules.  
Date:     Thu, 6 Feb 2014 12:47:04 -0800  
From:     Wendy Qureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>  
To:     HartforM@dnv.org  
CC:     fonvca@fonvca.org  
 
 
 
Please note that the two buildings on the left and the right are over the 8 
storey-limit prescribed by DNV Council.  
It is interesting that the height is not mentioned on the DNV website, vis-a-
vis the Bosa proposal.  
 
Over 1000 underground parking stalls is not acceptable in Lynn Valley. We 
simply cannot support the added traffic.  
 
Wendy Qureshi  
DNV Council Candidate, 2014  
604-980-1885  
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